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May 2018 

Dear WI Member, 

General Data Protection Act (GDPR) – Changes to the 
NFWI Privacy Notice 

You may have heard about new data protection rules that will apply to UK organisations using your 
personal information. Under these new rules we are required to be more transparent and provide more 
information to you in our Privacy Notice.  

Therefore, we have updated our Privacy Notice. In particular you should note that: 

• Our Privacy Notice sets out the different purposes for which we will use your personal 
information. 

• We have provided more information about the Membership Communications System (MCS) 
database. 

• We use certain third parties to help us with our communications to you and surveys such as 
MailChimp and SurveyMonkey. 

• You always have the right to opt-out of marketing communications that we send to you. 

• You have other specific rights to control your personal information. 

Our full Privacy Notice is available on our website at https://www.thewi.org.uk/privacy-policy 
If you would like to be sent a copy of our Privacy Notice, please write to us at Privacy Officer, 104 New 
Kings Road, London SW6 4LY, UK. 

If you have any questions about these updates, please contact us at dataprotection@nfwi.org.uk or 
phone us on 020 7371 9300. 

Please be reassured that we take our obligations under data protection law seriously. Further 
information about the new data protection rules is available from the Information Commissioner’s 
Office at www.ico.org.uk.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Jana Osborne  
General Secretary 
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